
SOUTH CAROLINA HIGH SCHOOL LEAGUE 

P.O. BOX 211575 
COLUMBIA, SOUTH CAROLINA 29221-6575 

 

January 16, 2019 
 

The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met January 16, 2019 at 4:00 
p.m. at the South Carolina High School League Office in Columbia, South Carolina.  The following 
members were present: Ozzie Ahl, Dr. Rechel Anderson, Joe Quigley, Karen Radcliffe, Mike Beasley, 
Michael Stone, Ray Cooper, John Tindal, Josh Trahan, Dr. Shawn Johnson, Robby Roach, Dr. Kathy 
Coleman, Patrick Finneran, Ryan Brown, Sam Jones, Sam Tuten, Dan Matthews and Dr. Steve 
Wilson.  
 
The following items were addressed: 
 
Sub-Committee Reports 
 

Activities 
o The Sports Season Review Committee has proposed there be a minimum of three days 

between pre-season football competition (scrimmages and/or jamborees) for safety 
reasons. Passed 
 

o A group of six-member schools has proposed that the SCHSL add Indoor Track and Field 
as a sanctioned sport beginning in the 2019-20 school year. Failed 

 
 

 
Finance 

o Sanction fees for SCHSL for invitationals and tournaments for 2019-20. $50 fee 
each. Passed  

o Instill $1000 fine for teams reserving placements in playoffs and not showing up to 
participate.  Passed 

 
 

Other Business 
 

o SC Department of Education legal letter with guidelines for McKinney-Vento students’ 

eligibility was shared and discussed. Commissioner Singleton stated it was received after 

the January 1 deadline for a membership vote. Motion to add a note to rules and bylaws 

to be consistent with the State Department of Education’s interpretation of McKinney -

Vento Act.  Passed 

  


